
BADEN-POWELL COUNCIL, BOY SCOUTS OF AMERICA 

PUBLIC INSPECTION POLICY  

 

The Baden-Powell Council, Boy Scouts of America, is committed to: 

Openness and transparency to current members, donors/funders, its various 
stakeholders, and the general public 

Proactive disclosure and dissemination of information about operations, plans, and 
decisions of the executive board, and information concerning the Baden-Powell Council.    

The following documents are available for public inspection at the Baden-Powell Council Office 
at 2150 NYS Route 12, Chenango Forks, New York. 

All documents as required by federal, state, and local law, including but not limited to the 
IRS Form 990. 

Annual report 

Audited financial statements 

Minutes of the executive board meetings 

All documents are available for inspection at no charge.  Individuals can request a copy of any 
of the above documents at a cost of .25 cents per page. 
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